
From: Lorraine Kelly <ltompkinskelly@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201 6 3:00 AM
To: Howland, Debra
Subject: Net metering

Dear Ms Howland,
I’m writing from France, a country which relies on nuclear power to generate 80% of its electricity. This is also a place
where we’ve been advised to avoid eating certain mushrooms which are grown in soil which was polluted by fallout
from Chernobyl years ago.
This is NOT the sort of legacy I want for my children and my “ grands.”
Please do all you can to make solar and wind installations economical. Please do all you can to make the process user-
friendly for consumers. Please do all you can to simplify the regs for group net metering.
Thanks in advance.
Heading home to our clean little state.
Lorraine Kelly
Nice, France

But soon back in West Lebanon

Sent from my iPhone
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